The Drive-Home Newsletter
September 18th, 2016
Greetings wonderful LCC Parents! Sometimes, it is really hard to start a conversation about what happened in Church that day. Questions like “What did you learn today” get met with answers like “About GOD.” Hopefully, this newsletter is helpful in letting you know what the kids are learning about, as well as equipping you with questions to help go deeper in your family’s walk with GOD. GOD Bless!


This Week in Sunday School
We learned about when David was crowned King and how we should rely on GOD.
Preschool: We played Bozo buckets, but one was way up in the air! The kids were lifted up and given help, just like GOD helps us!
· How does GOD help you?
· Who is David?
K-2nd Grade: We made finger puppets of kings and played a game with Toilet paper! 
· What were the finger puppets for?
· How long could you rely on the toilet paper?
· How can we rely on GOD?
3rd-5th Grade: We did a trust walk where we were blindfolded and led in a line. Then a trust tape walk. We wrote down all the things we relied on and threw them away to rely on GOD alone.
· What did you throw away today? Why?
· How can we rely on GOD?
This week in Children’s Church
Today we went outside to play a game. The game had 3 rules but some of the tasks that we had to do for the game broke those rules! We had to decide which tasks would be good to do, just like how the Bible gives us rules for our life and we have to decide what we do that will follow those rules, and what won’t.
· What couldn’t you do in the game?
· What are some things we shouldn’t do in real life?
· How can we tell what to do and what not to do?
Coming Up This Week

This Saturday we are having a workshop for everyone interested in the Christmas play from 1pm to 3pm! Talk to Alicia Reese if you are interested!

Keep In Mind

Join us Wednesday Nights for dinner and programming at 5:30pm! Food is $3 for individuals and $8 for families! Kid’s Club starts at 6:15. See you there!


